Morristown-Hamblen County
Solid Waste Board

Notice of Tire Disposal/Recycling Fee Increase
Effective February 1, 2022

Effective February 1, 2022, the Morristown-Hamblen County Solid Waste
Board will increase fees for disposal/recycling of all tires from residential
and business customers as follows:

Effective February 1, 2022, fees for disposal/recycling of all tires
will be based on a rate of $160.00 per ton;

The fee for tires up to 16 inches in size will be $2.00 each subject
to a limit of 4 tires;

The fee for 5 or more tires will be based on weight, and the fee will
be determined based on a rate of $160.00 per ton;

The fee for truck and tractor tires will be based on weight, and the
fee will be determined based on a rate of $160.00 per ton;

Anyone attempting to dispose of tires at the landfill without paying
the appropriate fee will be charged a $25.00 service fee or will be
given the option to keep their tires.




